
 
  

  

   

Dear IFOMPT Family,  

2022 has started with a bang, and several initiatives are under way and 

receiving attention.  

1. The EC met recently to prioritise the main activities for 2022. These are  

a. The “How can we help outreach” to the members 

b. OMPT Advocacy work 

c. Standards Review 

d. Diversity position statement. 

2. The newly formed Advisory Group on OMPT Advocacy met for the first 

time in January and are working on their list of deliverables for 2022. 

3. One of the outputs in 2022 will be the development of a position 

statement on Equality, Diversity and Inclusion for IFOMPT. The EC will 

compile a first draft document and then circulate it to the members for 

inputs.  Any members who have an interest in this and have information 

that can be useful are encouraged to share this with the EC. 

4. The Governance Task Force has produced the first draft of the 

Governance Manual and it is currently being finalised with a view to 

implementing it as of April 2022. A great team effort by many of our 

members. 

5. This first webinar for 2022 by Anita Gross from Canada is currently 

taking place. This will be followed by a webinar by Stephanie Filbay from 



 

Australia in March 2022. Please let Paolo Sanzo know if there are any 

specific topics or speakers you would like to hear.  

Regards and keep up the good work!  

Executive Committee 

15 February 2022 

 

 

 

    

 

   

 

 


